
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

AUGUST 23, 2012 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Wm. Murphy, Anne Minley, Al Chamberlin, Jeff Lofton, Larry Fuller, Doug 
Chambers, Chairman Ed Meier and Alderman Audrey Hollis. 
 
The Board recommends that in section 17.271 the length of trailers be changed from 40 
feet to 53 feet.  Most of the trailers used to deliver in the city are now that length. 
 
Ed Meier talked to Chief Joe Bommarito and he said he would make a meeting soon.  
He also said not to forget to check smoke alarm batteries.  There was an open house at 
the new House 2 on August 12 and he was very happy at the turn our.  There is no 
CERT training program scheduled at this time. 
 
A moment of silence was had for Matt Fredrick. 
 
The Board also recommend that the board of Alderman propose a ordnance pertaining 
to all commercial business being required to have trash receptioal of some sort on the 
property.  The liter in the city is terrible. 
 
The Board review crime reports. 
 
Everyone was reminded that the Town Hall Meeting is September 20,2012. 
 
Also that National Nite Out will be October 2, 2012 
 
Everyone was reminded that school starts August s17.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:58 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be September 27, 2012. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 
 


